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We believe that the CCG has either itself commissioned or has inherited from the previous 

primary care trust, contracts with local optical practices (opticians) for the following 

community eye health services: 

 cataract post op 

 glaucoma repeat readings 

 OHT monitoring 
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 we kindly request the following information: 

 Confirmation that these services are in place 

 Service activity data presented as the number of patients to have accessed each 
service in the year 1st April 2014 - 31st March 2015 

 The number of optical practices contracted to provide each service 

 The CCG's financial expenditure on each service in the year 1st April 2014 - 31st March 
2015 

 
NHS West Norfolk CCG have no contracts in place directly with optical services (opticians). 

 


